

Dear Windham SAU Families,

Graduation is almost here for the class of 2022—this is a time for celebrating! Unfortunately, these happy occasions sometimes involve underage drinking which can result in tragedy.

To ensure the safety of our newest graduates, the WHS Last Night Committee is preparing for the treasured town tradition to provide a memorable, and more importantly, SAFE celebration.

The Last Night event is held at the high school on the evening of graduation (June 10). Students will enjoy an <u>overnight</u> party filled with live entertainment, music, attractions, games, crafts, and a vast array of food, prizes, and raffles.

HOW CAN YOU HELP?

Let's come together as a community to provide a <u>safe and sober celebration</u> by keeping our Class of 2022 graduates off the roads the evening of their graduation!

WE NEED YOU! Join the Last Night Committee and/or Volunteer for day of event support.

Not just for WHS Senior parents. Younger families encouraged to participate. It takes a village to coordinate this event. Your student will be there soon enough.

Find out more, or to support this incredible event scan QR codes below or email WHSLASTNIGHTEVENT@Gmail.com.



Learn how your donation of \$20.22 for the Class if 2022 can make a difference! https://bit.ly/WHSLastNight_Donation No donation is too small (or large), every bit helps!



Families in grades 8-10, consider participating in the VIRTUAL RAFFLE Donated by Thin Blue Line Driving School 4 winners granted \$200 tuition discount. https://bit.ly/WHSLastNight2022_Raffle



See what's on our wish list! Event volunteers and item donations are greatly appreciated. https://bit.ly/WHSLastNight2022_SignUpGenius

Thank you for your support! Windham High School Last Night Committee 2022 Follow the 2022 Last Night Celebration Facebook @whslastnight Instagram whslastnight